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Tuesday 7th February 2023 
 

‘Wear it Red’ 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
On Tuesday 14th February, we will be participating in the West Midlands Air Ambulance ‘Wear it 
Red Day’, to show our love for the West Midlands Air Ambulance Service.  Children are invited to 
wear their own clothes, to include a red item, in return for a donation.  During the day the children 
will be shown a video, which will hopefully give them an understanding of the work that the 
Midlands Air Ambulance Charity does, and how much it means to the charity to have our support.  
 
West Midlands Air Ambulance Service is entirely funded by charitable donations and is a vital 
service which can be called upon to support emergency services. The annual fundraiser is held 
across 6 counties in the area and many schools participate to provide essential funds for them to 
continue to provide their essential service. In January, the service completed 366 missions and 
since it was formed they have completed 71,089 missions all 100% funded through donations. 
 
Please donate as generously as you are able to, all contributions will be highly valued. There will be 
fundraising buckets in school on the day of the event for you to make your contributions. They will 
also be available for you to donate if your child attends Wrap Around.  All donations should be 
cash, we will not be taking any donations via ParentPay 
 
Many thanks for your anticipated support. 
 
Aaron McDonagh 

 
Aaron McDonagh  
Head Teacher 
 
 


